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Start and finish times 

Please ensure that you arrive at school at your set arrival time (no more than 5 minutes before and after) Please 

also remember that all adults must wear a mask while on site unless they are medically exempt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Superstars 

Well Done to all of the children 

nominated this week. Keep up 

the amazing work everyone is 

doing!  

Certificates have been handed 

out today. Well Done we are 

very proud of you  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year Group Start Time Finish Time Gate / Entrance 

Yr R 9:00am 3:10pm Community Entrance 

Yr 1 8:45am 3:00pm 
Ahlberg – Community Entrance 

Jeffers – Outdoor area gate 

Yr 2 8:45am 3:00pm KS1 Gate 

Yr 3 8:45am 3:00pm KS2 Gate 

Yr 4 9:00am 3:15pm KS1 Gate 

Yr 5 9:00am 3:15pm KS2 Gate 

Yr 6 8:45am 3:00pm 
Tolkien Class – KS1 Gate 

Horowitz Class – KS2 Gate 

Dates for your Diary 

May  

Tuesday 18th   Class Photographs  

Wednesday 26th  Alhberg Class Birthday Party 

Friday 28th   Tolkien Class Birthday Party 

June  

Friday 11th   Wilson Class Birthday Party 

July  

Monday 12th – 16th Year 6 Residential to Kingswood 

Reception Rosen - Emily 

Reception Donaldson – Lexie  

Year 1 Ahlberg – Kat 

Year 1 Jeffers – Callum 

Year 2 Dahl – Barnaby 

Year 2 Milne – Freddy and Teddy 

Year 3 Morpurgo –Harrison 

Year 3 Rowling – Carson 

Year 4 Cowell – Sophie 

Year 4 Lewis – Norma, Carson, Ethan H and Keisha 

Year 5 Pullman – George  

Year 5 Wilson – Phoebe and Rubens 

Year 6 Horowitz – Harvey 

Year 6 Tolkien – Addison 
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Well done Ilyena 

Ilyena in Year 3 has donated 13 inches of hair and has also raised £40 for The Little Princess Trust who make 

free, real hair wigs for children who have suffered hair loss. Wow what a lovely thing to do. Well Done Ilyena 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Ben 

Ben in Year 5 has been awarded a Green Blue Peter Badge 

for his litter picking efforts when walking his dogs with his 

family. The Green Blue Peter Badge is awarded to people 

who have shown care for the environment and nature.  

We are all very proud of what Ben has achieved and it is the 

first Green Blue Peter we have ever seen  

 

Well Done Ben  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Polling Station 

Please note that the school will not be in use as a Polling Station on Thursday 6th May.  

School will be open as usual. 

 

School Office  

Please can we ask that only one family to be in the school office area at one time to avoid crossing bubbles. Please 

wait outside until the area is clear. 

 

Hot Weather  

In preparation for any hot weather - please remember to apply sun cream 

before school during any sunny weather.  Children may wear hats and 

sunglasses, but please ensure they are clearly named before sending them into 

school.  Although it should be warm sunny weather, we also need all children to 

have a coat available should it turn wet.  Please can all children have a named 

water bottle in school each day.  This bottle is for the children to use throughout 

the school day and should only contain water. This is additional to their lunch drink.   

 

Medical Appointments during School time 

If your child needs to attend a medical appointment during the school day, please let the school office know and 

provide a copy of the letter/appointment card via email prior to the appointment so this can be properly 

recorded as a medical appointment on your child’s records. 

 

Medicines/creams in school  

If your child needs to have medicine or cream to be applied in school, a medical form is required to be completed 

before this can used. This can be downloaded from the school website or emailed from the school office.  

 

Year 6 Pupils joining Montsaye Academy  

Children going to Montsaye Academy from September who live 

outside of Rothwell and are entitled or will be getting a bus to 

school should ensure that they apply for their bus passes through 

the NCC website no later than Friday 14th May. Applying after 

this date may delay in the receipt of bus passes at the start of term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Nursery News 

We are really enjoying using our new mark making 

shed and have been busy writing and drawing 

everywhere outside. Thank you Mrs Spencer for our 

lovely shed, we love it!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Registrations 

We have limited spaces still available in our amazing nursery unit for September 2021 

for children born between 1/9/17 and 31/8/18.   

To register, please email parents@loatlandsprimary.net 
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Term Dates 2021-2022 

Term 1    

 Training Day Wednesday 1 September 2021 

Term starts  Thursday 2 September 

Term ends  Friday 15 October 

  

 

Term 2  

 Training Day Monday 1 November 

Term starts  Tuesday 2 November 

Term ends  Wednesday 22 December 

  

Term 3  

 Training Day Tuesday 4 January 2022 

Term starts  Wednesday 5 January 

Term ends  Friday 11 February  

Term 4 

Term starts  Monday 21 February 

Term ends  Friday 1 April 

  Training Day Monday 4 April 

 

Term 5   

Term starts  Tuesday 19 April 

Term ends  Friday 27 May 

  

Term 6  

Term starts  Monday 6 June 

Term ends  Friday 22 July 

 Training Day Monday 25 July 

 

Term Dates 2020-2021 

Term 5   

Term starts  Monday 12 April 

Term ends  Friday 28 May 

 

Term 6  

Term starts  Monday 7 June 

Term ends  Friday 23 July 

 Training Day Monday 26 July 


